Novemper 24, 1958

Mr, Ernest A, Hanson
Bex 852
Roswell, New Mexico
Dear Mr, Hanson:

Mr. Gressett, our field man, inspected your Plugged
and Abandoned location in Section 18-T265-R28E and found
the marker loose and flowing a small amount of salt water,

Will you please attend to this matter as soon as
possible,

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M, L, Armstrong
Supervisor, District No., 2






